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Draft Disclaimer for the RAILS Equity, Diversity, & Inclusion Pulse Page 

The content provided on the RAILS Equity, Diversity, & Inclusion Pulse Page is for informational 
purposes only. While efforts have been made to ensure accuracy, we do not guarantee 
completeness or error-free information. The information, opinions, data, and statements 
contained herein may not be those of Reaching Across Illinois Library System (RAILS), and 
should not be interpreted, acted on, or represented as such. Please reach out to Joe Filapek if 
you have any concerns regarding the information. 
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